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January 25, 2023 
 
 
Secretary MARIA ANTONIA YULO LOYZAGA 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
DENR Building, Visayas Avenue 
Diliman, Quezon City 
osec@denr.gov.ph 
 

Attention:    Mr. JOSE JOAQUIN Y. LOYZAGA 
    Head Executive Assistant  

ohea@denr.gov.ph 
 
 
Dear Secretary Loyzaga: 
 
May we respectfully forward, for your appropriate action, the attached email of             
Mr. Roberto B. Magallanes requesting assistance for the rehabilitation of Coron, 
Palawan. As cited in his email, there is environmental degradation due to the alleged 
illegal reclamation and massive quarrying activities in the area. 
 
Kindly evaluate the merits of the concerns, in accordance with your existing guidelines 
and applicable laws, rules, and regulations.  
 
Your Office may provide updates to Mr. Magallanes, copy furnished the Presidential 
Management Staff, citing Tracking ID no. PMS-202301-3772 as reference. 
 
Thank you and best regards. 
  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
  
CHERRY PIE FELISSE M. MARAYA 
Director, Office for Facilitation of Presidential Assistance 
 
cc: Mr. ROBERTO B. MAGALLANES 
 Sagip Coron Palawan 
 sagipcoron@gmail.com 
 0966-3528055 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


